Dear Colleagues, Friends

By this letter | have to inform you,

that chief of our company Anna-Liisa Lénnberg

will go to a pension this year.

Because of this and also because of economic crisis situation
administration of our company has made a decision

to stop economic activity of MORZH OY AB.

Last working day of MORZH OY AB is 25.04.2013
We serve you like usually up to 31.03.2013.
So, you have 55 days period to find out another forwarding company

instead of Morzh Oy Ab.

During period from 01.04.2013 till 25.04.2013 we hope to close all payment questions

between our companies.

We thank you sincerely for your cooperation.

We wish you good luck in your business and private life.

Best regards
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